
Dear Athletics New Brunswick Members, 
 
My name is Shelby MacIsaac and I am in the 
process of completing my second year of 
studies in Business Administration at the 
University of New Brunswick. Additionally, I 
am a member of the varsity women's track 
and field team. I first became a member of 
Athletics New Brunswick in 2013 and since 
then, have been able to represent the 
province at the national level since 2016. 
 
As a dedicated and accomplished track and 
field athlete, I believe I have the skills and 
experience necessary to make a valuable 
contribution to the organization.  
 
As an active member of Athletics New 
Brunswick for over 8 years, I have 
competed at both the provincial and 
national levels. Also, I have been able to volunteer at meets across the province and have had the 
opportunity to work with many of ANB’s most qualified coaches and officials. 
 
I am excited about the possibility of joining the ANB Board because I am passionate about the sport of 
track and field and I want to be part of an organization that is committed to its growth and 
development. As a board member, I hope to use my experience growing up as a New Brunswick athlete 
to help benefit current and future generations of athletes within the province. 
 
In terms of what I wish to achieve in this position, I am particularly interested in working on initiatives 
that promote the sport to young people and increase participation within the sport. I also have an 
interest in increasing the support and opportunities for the developmental and high performance 
members of ANB. I believe that my experience working with developmental athletes and being a high 
performance athlete myself has prepared me well for this type of work. 
 
In closing, I want to thank you for considering my application and for the opportunity to be part of an 
organization that I care deeply about. 
 
Sincerely, 
Shelby MacIsaac 

 
 


